
EATON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MONTHLY MEETING 
January 6, 2020 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 
6:36 PM by Chairman Kenneth White on Monday, January 6, 2020. 
 
Present were Chairman Kenneth White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Supervisor/Road Master 
Paul Rowker, and Secretary Jennifer Harvey. 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, 
Supervisor Kukuchka made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Supervisor Rowker. 
 
Minutes from the Budget meeting were distributed in draft form.  With no corrections needed, 
Supervisor Abe Kukuchka made a motion to accept the minutes and was seconded by 
Supervisor Paul Rowker. 
 
The Zoning Officer’s Report was presented with no questions or concerns.  
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 
The Conditional Use Hearing for Ford will be held on January 29th.  Pending changes addressed 
by Timothy Michael were acknowledged by Paul Rowker, and the van parking was addressed 
by Abe Kukuchka. Ken White confirmed hearing time set at 7. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
The Assessors’ Office Statement of Tax Valuations was presented and discussed, with two 
properties having increases. 
 
Chairman White presented the Cabot Notice of Renewal Application as  standard. Abe 
Kukuchka questioned possible submissions. 
 
Supervisor White presented the EIO Waste meeting and Fire Hydrant Charges.  
 
Supervisor White presented the Waste Management Contract for approval. 
 
It was confirmed that Northeast Data has no need of the townships tax information. 
 
The CPA for the 2019 audit was approved and the contract was signed by Chairman White.   
 
Checks were presented, approved and signed. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn by Supervisor White and seconded by Supervisor Kukuchka   to 
adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned by Chairman Kenneth White at 7:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer D. Harvey 
Eaton Township Secretary 


